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Comments: This site should not be expanded. It should be considered a historical site and be maintained.

Expanding this site will not only have a huge impact on the lake, create overcrowding and introduce many other

problems. Let's keep it Montana not Vail Colorado for all the rich out of staters to come in and drive the real

estate prices through the roof.


